
Seneca Valley Jr. Football and Cheer Association 

Minutes of June 7, 2020 Executive Board Meeting 

Following Coach Interviews 

8:00 PM Graham Park 

 

Attendance:  C. Minton – President  

A. Feri – Vice President 

D. Bacher - Treasurer 

J. Burglund – Secretary 

 

Board Members -L. Tarkovsky, B. Sutherland, M. Loebig, J. Alwine, S. 

Burgh, A. Trzeciak 

 

Appointments: L. Johnson, J. Burgh 

  Absent: S. Henrie, B. Och, K. Deaton 

 

Minutes: 

Meeting began at 8:00 PM after the completion of Coach Interviews. 

 

COVID19 Issues: 

Discussion about the need to purchase thermometers for each team. Due to demand, 

they are becoming increasingly hard to find and expensive. The Board discussed 

purchasing two for each team, plus two for the concession stand.  Tabled until next 

meeting. C. Minton will get a quote for them for our next meeting.  

The Board discussed the emerging guidance relative to team sizes, practice restrictions, 

and the requirements for sanitation of equipment.  It was agreed that football will likely 

not use practice dummy pads or the tackle wheels to reduce the need for sanitation with 

each use. We will await further guidance as the season approaches and set team rules 

with state and federal guidance as a foundation.  

Football: 

A family had computer issues while registering and would up with a player on the 

waitlist.  J. Burglund has email evidence that supports the family’s statement that they 

tried to register their player before other players registered and filled the roster.  The 

Board unanimously agreed to roster the player. 



The Board unanimously agreed that any player not making weight for the team they 

would play for by age will be eligible to play up to the next team.  However, they will not 

be guaranteed playing time per our bylaws (8 plays per game).  

A motion was made by M. Loebig to cap the 12U roster at 25 players since there is no 

JV at this level.  Motion passed unanimously.  

A motion was made by M. Loebig regarding how players are taken off the waitlist.  The 

first criteria will be seniority with the association, followed by registration date.  Motion 

passed unanimously.   

General Discussion: 

B. Sutherland will investigate the ability to hang signs near the concession stand to 

remind people to social distance and wear masks.  May have to work with the Township 

on this issue.  

S. Burgh will work on a waiver form relative to COVID19 testing and responsibilities for 

parents and players.   

Around the Table: 

No other items were discussed or addressed by Board Members.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:55 PM 

 

Submitted by 

John Burglund 

SVJFAC Recording Secretary 


